
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7th November 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to let you know about some important news at Hookstone Chase. Mr Parker has decided 
that after a long and very successful career in management he would like to spend more time 
working with the children in class. He has, therefore, resigned his post as Deputy Headteacher. We 
are delighted that he will remain at Hookstone Chase as a classroom teacher and continue to inspire 
our children with his brilliance. 
 
Whilst we enter into the recruitment process of appointing a new Deputy Headteacher, our Trust has 
offered us the support of another experienced leader, Mrs Greenwood, who will act as an interim 
Deputy Headteacher alongside Mr Parker. Mrs Greenwood starts at school this week and will be in 
Hookstone Chase every Monday and Friday until we appoint our new Deputy Head. 
 
I know I speak for everyone – staff, children and families – when I thank Mr Parker for his years of 
dedicated leadership, kindness, expertise and above all, fun.  I am delighted that he will stay on as a 
class teacher and hope you join me in thanking him for his ongoing commitment to the school. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss Watson 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


